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‘e Subject: EA0607-002 — Public Registry and

o g0 Envsmnmenta! Assessment Update — June 22, 2007

This is a periodic update of new additions to the Public Registry for EAUGO’?-ODZ — the Pine Point
Pilot Project (PPPP), as well as an update on where we are at in Environmental Assessment
EA0607-002 (EA). These updates are issued to ensure that all interested parties have received
notice of all relevant activities related to the EA,

All documents referred to here are available on the MVEIRB website public registry at
www.mveirb.nt.ca.

Additions to the Public Registry
For the period of June 5 - June 22, the following additions have been made to the Public Registry:

o June 8, 2007 — Letter of support for PPPP, from the Hay River Metis Council

e June 8, 2007 - Letter of support for PPPP, from Hay River North MLA

¢ Jupe 11, 2007 — GNWT response to IR#34

* June 13, 2007 — Environment Canada list of proposed Technical Meeting Topics

e June 13, 2007 - GWNT list of proposed Technical Meeting Topics

e June 14, 2007 — Letter of support for PPPP, from the Deninu K ue First Nation

o June 14, 2007 — INAC response to [R#32

e June 14, 2007 — INAC list of proposed Technical Meeting Topics

o June 14, 2007 — Additional information to support response to IR #19, from Tamerlane
Ventures

¢ June 19, 2007 — Tamerlane Ventures response to proposed Technical Meeting Topics

o Jupe 20, 2007 — MVEIRB notification of Party Status Determinations

¢ June 20, 2007 — MVEIRB notification of upcoming Technical Sessions in Hay River

¢ June 22, 2007 — this Public Registry/EA update

All of the above listed documents are available on the Review Board website public registry.
Contact me with any questions or requests for material.

EA Process Update

At its Board Meeting on June 19, the Review Board determined that Technical Sessions are
required and will focus on specific concerns about water. The Technical Sessions will be held
on july 17-18 in Hay River, at the Ptarmigan Inn. The meeting agenda and list of attendees
will be formally organized in a Pre-Meeting teleconference on June 27, at 2pm MST.
Information about how to dial in has been made available to all organizations on the distribution
list, but is also available on the website EA0607-002 public registry in the document labeled
“Notification of Forthcoming Technical Sessions”.

Contact me with any questions about the EA process.
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